
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

October, 2011 

 

 

 

 

Dear St. John’s School Parents, 

 

Your child will be bringing home a paper today with our Open House dates.  I am asking 

each of you to share the good news of St. John the Baptist School with your friends.  We 

would appreciate you giving these dates to someone you know who either may be 

interested in or has not yet considered St. John’s, whether at a family function, soccer 

game, place of business, playground, etc.   

 

We also have Open House flyers and school brochures if you would like to share with co-

workers, friends and family.  Please contact Kathy Trainor at (978) 531-0444 x340 and 

she would be happy to send some to you. 

 

Each of us is a shareholder at St. John School and I thank you for being a goodwill 

ambassador and sharing the good news about YOUR school! 

 

With thanks, 

 

Maureen Kelleher 

 

 

 


